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In March, Road Crews disassembled the snow equipment on the one-ton plow trucks in preparation for Spring 
usage. The crews maintain snow removal equipment on the larger dump trucks in readiness for possible late-
season snow events.

Crew members Dennis and Colby cleaned and serviced the tractors for the mowing season. Additionally, crews 
patched several potholes using six tons of cold mix asphalt patch. 

Crew members Mark and Jeff completed the grading and inventory documentation of catch basins in the 
IWorQ system. The final inventory count is 1,062 catch basins. Additionally, crewmembers finished grading 
asphalt using a Road Life Service grading system integrated into the IWorQ software. The new procedures and 
documentation allow for a proactive approach to roadway maintenance. 

The Road Department helped the Fire District unload a new generator at Station 21.

At the end of the month, the Road Department received a new salt bin. Thank you to Wayne Township and 
Warren County for providing space to store salt while the crews removed the old bin. Crews scrapped the roof 
from the old bin to recover rental costs for the track hoe and hammer needed for demolition.
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